
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

Your child’s/ward’s class will be participating in an MOE-NIE motivational intervention programme to 

uplift low-progress learners. 

 

The aim of this study is to help clarify students’ future possible selves, identify strategies to achieve 

them, and help students see the links between what they are doing at school now and their future. 

Specifically, the intervention aims to promote low-progress students’ school motivation, achievement, 

and well-being. 

 

As part of the programme, students will undergo six sessions in Term 2 and the sessions will be fully 

conducted by trained facilitators from MOE-NIE’s research team. Students will also be asked to 

complete an online survey 6 weeks before the start of the study, at the beginning and at the end of the 

programme. Further details on the programme can be found in the attached document. 

 

The first survey will be administered on Tuesday, 31 January 2023 after school. 

 

Specific details on the actual dates of the sessions will be made known later before Term 2. 

 

If you will like to opt out your child from the programme, please write in to Year Head, Ms Lenny 

Marlina by Tuesday, 31 January. 

 

We hope that the programme will be beneficial to your child/ward in enhancing their school motivation, 

engagement in learning and better psychological well-being. 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership with us. 

 

File attachments 

Parent Information Sheet _IBM Intervention_Damai Secondary School.pdf (257.16 KB) 

http://damaisec-moe-edu-sg-admin.cwp.sg/qql/slot/u164/information/parents/Letters%20to%20Parents/2023/Term%201/Parent%20Information%20Sheet%20_IBM%20Intervention_Damai%20Secondary%20School.pdf

